Tennis Committe Minutes

March 19, 2008

Members Present:   President Rodger Hollenbeck, Secretary Pat Hacker, Treasurer Lisa Hamilton, Director Becky Maupin, and Director Rich Meyers.

Rodger opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.  The secretary's report from the February meeting was read and approved.  Treasurer's report was given with a balance of $2035.93 on hand.

Old Business:  Courts have been assessed by Rodger, Curt Juergens, CA General Manager Ron Wilson, and CA President Greg Jones.  Court resurfacing company, Frasier Davis, will be contacted by Ron Wilson to have warranty work done.

Tom DeLong will be responsible this season for obtaining sponsors for our tournments.

New Business:  The Spring Party will be held at 5:00 p.m. Saturday, May 3.  Pat will contact Donna Austin and staff to provide "fun and games" drills for the evening.

Tournament directors for the season's tourneys will be determined.  A starting list from the Winter Party will be brought to the next meeting.

The first newsletter of the 2008 season will be drafted by Rich Meyers for distribution in April.  Rich will bring the draft to the next meeting for review.

The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 9, 2008, at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Pat Hacker, Secretary

